
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 25, 2013 
 

Item 45, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 25, 2013. 
 
 
 
45 WOODBRIDGE SOCCER CLUB - REQUEST FOR A STAFF REPORT 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends approval of the recommendation contained in the 
following resolution submitted by Councillor Carella, dated June 18, 2013: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 

Submitted by Councillor Tony Carella 
 
Whereas, the Woodbridge Soccer Club (WSC) is the partial tenant of a building located at 
Vaughan Grove Park, which building was constructed by the City with a contribution from the 
WSC; and 
 
Whereas, the WSC has, since the building was completed, made regular payments equal to the 
agreed-upon contribution to the cost of constructing the building; and 
 
Whereas, the WSC has continued to pay specified costs relating to the operation of the building 
in the ensuing years; and 
 
Whereas, the WSC desires to see the building expanded to meet their growing need for space; 
and 
 
Whereas, the WSC desires to make a contribution to the proposed expansion. 
 
Now therefore be it resolved, 
 
That appropriate staff be directed to enter into discussions with the representatives of the WSC 
regarding this most recent proposal; and 
 
That said staff report to a meeting of the Committee of the Whole in September on a detailed 
proposal outlining the respective roles and contributions of the City and the WSC to this joint 
initiative, in order that the City may consider whether the initiative is appropriate, and if it is so 
deemed in principle; 
 
That the details of the proposal be further documented as appropriate for consideration in the 
2014 budget process. 

 
 


